
AUSTRALIAN EMBASSY 
CAIRO

13 February 2022
LETTER OF NO OBJECTION

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

The Australian Embassy in Cairo wishes to advise that Australian citizens do not require 
approval from the Australian Government for any of the following activities but not limited 
to:

- Travelling to or through any country permitted under Australian law or to apply for a 
relevant visa.
- Pursuit of all types of education (i.e. school, university, and post graduate studies)
- Purchasing, transferring, exporting, and registering motor vehicles.
- Obtaining/replacing / renewing driving license.
- Obtaining work pennits.
- Obtaining, renewing Egyptian residency.
- Obtaining burial permission for Australian citizens in Egypt/Sudan and Eritrea.
- Confirmation of domicile.

The Embassy respectfully informs all relevant authorities/departments that it does not issue 
individual letters of no objection or supporting letters for Australian citizens to pursue any 
kind of activity in Egypt, Sudan, or Eritrea. Kindly treat this note as the assurance that 
Australian Government has no restrictions for Australian citizens who wish to pursue these 
activities or any other not listed in this note.
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